
 
 

Team, 

 

In the event you are in need of N95 Fit Mask testing due to contact with a COVID 19 positive 

patient and/or conducting aerosolizing procedures with a COVID 19 presumptive or positive 

patient, please see anyone of the following to assist you with that testing: 

 

Amy Rember, Infection Prevention and Control Practitioner / 918-421-6977 

Charles Folsom, Working Well  / 918-421-8166 

House Supervisor / 918-421-0217 

Julie Powell / 918-421-3955 

 

You are being requested to bring your own unused N95 mask if you have been issued one.  If not 

one will be made available to you that you must keep in your possession for use in the patient 

care area.   

 

N95 Testing is limited to those having direct contact with a COVID 19 presumptive/positive 

patient in an effort to preserve supply as MRHC is trying to be diligent in PPE utilization. Upon 

employment you should have received a fit mask test if you are a clinical care provider.   

 

In the event any of the following apply to you as a direct care provider you will need to be 

retested: 

 

• Did not receive the N95 testing 

• Do not recall which mask you were tested to 

• Have had  facial changes such as substantial weight gain/loss, or facial 

reconstructive surgery that has altered your facial features  

 

Thank you for your understanding.  Any questions or concerns please notify any of the above 

listed at the numbers provided. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hospital Incident Command Team            

 


